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Customer Notice April 2020 
 

Firstly we hope that all our customers are safe and well during these 

challenging times. 

We would like to thank you for your patience as we strive to put safety 

measures in place for our staff and customers wellbeing.  

Our retail staff and drivers are working hard to follow the new guidelines and 

restrictions and should you have any special requirements please do not 

hesitate to contact us.   

 

 We are happy to advise that most of our suppliers are continuing to deliver to 

us with only a little delay, which is enabling us to keep most stock lines full and 

meet demands.  Should we experience any difficulties we will do our utmost to 

keep you informed. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support during this difficult 

time. As ever the team at Merkland are here to help and will strive to continue 

business as usual for as long as possible. 

 

Leslie  McFadzean 
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